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This weeks content covers:

We hope you enjoy reading some of the latest information
and updates from the third sector, across Angus in this

weeks Voluntary Action Angus TSI bulletin.

Angus Community Connector App!
NHS Tayside awareness session

Edzell Health Walk
Available funding

Vacancies
Volunteering opportunities

Available support and information 



In case you missed it, the Angus Community Connector website 
and app are now live! 

The Angus Community Connector website and app 
helps find all third sector organisations, services, 
community groups and social enterprises, in Angus.

Download the app on both IOS and Android devices! 
Simply search for it in your app store.

If you're interested in adding your third sector organisation 
to the Angus Community Connector, complete 
our online form here. 

V O L U N T A R Y  A C T I O N  A N G U S
D o w n l o a d  t h e  A n g u s  C o m m u n i t y  C o n n e c t o r !

DOWNLOAD
NOW!

NEW APP

T e l e p h o n e  b e f r i e n d e r  v o l u n t e e r s  w a n t e d !

Have you considered taking on the role of a Telephone Befriender 
and making a positive impact on someone's day?

We are looking for volunteers to take on this highly rewarding 
role of Telephone Befriending!

Find more information and apply here. 

https://bit.ly/3x55rXO
https://bit.ly/3QmsMtr


N H S  T A Y S I D E

Two online awareness sessions have been arranged to provide staff and
volunteers in charitable, voluntary and community organisations across
Tayside, the opportunity to learn about the work to date on developing a
Tayside Infant Food Insecurity Pathway.

Topics:

Find out about the Tayside pathway being developed to help provide
support to families with infants under 12 months old, who are experiencing
food insecurity. 

Background - UNICEF guide and Scottish Government toolkit, Scoping work
to date, Breastfeeding and formula feeding, WHO International Code of
Marketing of Breastmilk Substitutes (The Code), Local services including
money maximisation, Next steps, Comments/Q&A.

When?

Monday 15th April from 2pm-2.45pm 

Join here

Wednesday 24th April from 11am-11.45am 

Join here 

Alternatively, you can email for a calendar invite. 

For more information, contact Gillian McMillan, Infant Nutrition Coordinator
at gillian.mcmillan3@nhs.scot or Jodi Moodie, Senior Health Promotion
Officer; Health & Financial Inclusion at jodi.moodie@nhs.scot

T a y s i d e  I n f a n t  F o o d  I n s e c u r i t y  P a t h w a y
a w a r e n e s s  s e s s i o n

https://shorturl.at/cdvBE
https://shorturl.at/bmT24
https://shorturl.at/bmT24
mailto:gillian.mcmillan3@nhs.scot
mailto:jodi.moodie@nhs.scot


We hope you can join us for the opportunity to:

Gain insights into the inherent value of intergenerational projects
Network with practitioners, professionals, and community leaders
Learn how you can support intergenerational development in the community 
Enjoy food and conversation

Where and when?

Tuesday 23rd April from 9.30am-1pm at Menzieshill Community Hub, 
260 Dickson Avenue, Dundee

Please register here - registration is a must as spaces are limited. 

If you have any questions, please contact louisa@gwt.scot and
lorraine@gwt.scot

G E N E R A T I O N S  W O R K I N G
T O G E T H E R
I n t e r g e n e r a t i o n a l  L e a r n i n g  R o a d s h o w
c o m e s  t o  D u n d e e

Montrose Museum, Meffan Museum in Forfar and Arbroath Signal Tower Museum.

All open:

10.30am – 4pm six days a week, Wednesday– Monday.

This will be until 31st October when winter opening hours 
will resume. 

Free entry to all.

M u s e u m  O p e n i n g  T i m e s

A N G U S A L I V E

https://generationsworkingtogether.org/events/intergenerational-learning-roadshow-comes-to-dundee-23042024
mailto:Louisa@gwt.scot
mailto:lorraine@gwt.scot


Tayside Contracts is proud to work alongside local communities, and we have
set up a Community Fund (with generous Community Benefit Funding from
Brakes Scotland, one of our main suppliers) where we can give free services,
we specialise in. 

If you are a charity or a constituted community group, and you think we could
provide a service to you, then you may want to consider our Community Fund.
We do the work for you, and the Community Fund picks up the cost up to the
maximum of £3,000.  

Find out more and apply here.

T a y s i d e  C o n t r a c t s  C o m m u n i t y  F u n d

T A Y S I D E  C O N T R A C T S  

The Climate Action Fund is our commitment to help communities tackle
climate change. We're supporting communities to be environmentally
sustainable.

With Climate Action Fund – Our Shared Future we want to involve more people
in climate action. And we want to inspire bold and exciting change.

Find out more and apply here.

C l i m a t e  A c t i o n  F u n d

T H E  N A T I O N A L  L O T T E R Y
C O M M U N I T Y  F U N D

https://www.tayside-contracts.co.uk/community/community-fund
https://www.tnlcommunityfund.org.uk/funding/programmes/climate-action-fund-our-shared-future


J o i n  o u r  t e a m !

N H S  T A Y S I D E  C H A R I T A B L E
F O U N D A T I O N

NHS Tayside Charitable Foundation formerly known as Tayside Health Fund is
seeking to appoint a Grant Officer to work as a member of the Funding Team to
be the first point of contact for staff and applicants enquiring about accessing
charitable funds to deliver projects that enhance experiences for patients, staff
and our wider community. 

A key role is to provide support and assistance to the Fund Development
Manager to identify and deliver projects that will support the Charity to achieve
its 2023-2025 grant-making objectives which in turn supports the overall work
of the charity.

Find out more and apply here.

W e  a r e  l o o k i n g  f o r  a  G r a n t  O f f i c e r

NHS Tayside Charitable Foundation formerly known as
Tayside Health Fund is seeking to appoint an Endowment
Officer to work as a member of the Finance Team to maintain
strong financial management, underpinned by effective
financial controls, ensuring effective stewardship of
resources in accordance with statutory and regulatory
requirements which in turn supports the work of the charity.

Find out more and apply here.

https://goodmoves.org/vacancy/a4sP1000000IKujIAG/Grant-Officer
https://goodmoves.org/vacancy/a4sP1000000IKt7IAG/Endowment-Officer


Parent to Parent are currently looking to recruit a new fixed term post of
Depute Head of Service. The successful applicant will be supported to gain
further management experience, coaching, mentoring and leadership skills.

Closing Date: Tuesday 30th April 2024

Full details of the post and how to apply can be found here.
 
If you would like to discuss the post please contact recruitment@parent-to-
parent.org with a contact number and an appropriate manager will respond.

E x c i t i n g  D e v e l o p m e n t  O p p o r t u n i t y

P A R E N T  T O  P A R E N T  

All welcome to join us for a short free led walk and a cuppy! No booking
required, just come along. 

Where and when? 

Every Friday from 2pm at The Cottage, Dalhousie Street

For more information, email rhona.guild@angusalive.scot

H e a l t h y  S t e p s  A n g u s  -  E d z e l l  H e a l t h  W a l k

P A T H S  F O R  A L L

https://parent-to-parent.org/work-for-us-vacancies/
mailto:recruitment@parent-to-parent.org
mailto:recruitment@parent-to-parent.org
mailto:rhona.guild@angusalive.scot


H e l p  u s  k n i t  W o r r y  M o n s t e r s !

T H E  A R C H I E  F O U N D A T I O N  

Do you love knitting and want to make a difference in local children's lives?

The Archie Foundation Tayside are looking for volunteers to help knit Worry
Monsters for local children.

Find out more and apply here.

C y b e r  B y t e  A p r i l  2 0 2 4

P O L I C E  S C O T L A N D

This month we look at decluttering, doing a clear out, refreshing our
internet connected devices and online accounts.

It is good practice to clear out old emails and others you just want to get rid
of and finding time to do this is often the barrier but doing a little often is a
great way to overcome that.

Read this months Cyber Byte here.

https://bit.ly/3vxwNFz
https://www.voluntaryactionangus.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/Cyberbyte-April-2024.pdf


SUBMITTING YOUR
CONTENT
Would you like something added to our
next bulletin? If so, send your submission to
Laura@voluntaryactionangus.org.uk by
5pm on Wednesday 24th April.

CATCH UP WITH OLDER
CONTENT
Read our previous bulletins here

Voluntary Action Angus is a Company limited by guarantee.
Registered in Scotland No 248473. Registered Office: 5-7 The

Cross, Forfar DD8 1BX. Registered Scottish Charity No SC032830. 
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